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18th September 2024
Dear Parent/Carer 
We are pleased to confirmed that we have booked the Youth Ministry Trust, for our 2024-2025 Year 4 student’s residential. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to develop their team building skills and independence as well as a deeper understanding of religious faith.
The trip is from May 7h to May 9th 2025 and will cost approximately £120.00, with parents / carers being able to pay for this trip in instalments from Sept 2024 to May 2025. Any students in receipt of free school meals will receive assistance to cover part of the cost of the trip and you can contact Mrs Hazard in the school office to discuss this confidentially. 
Can you please let us know by the 20th September 2024 if your child would like to attend, please note that if we do not meet the minimum number of 20 students we will not be able to facilitate the trip 
If you have any questions please contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely,


Mrs Dionne Dunn
Headteacher 
Name of Student: ____________________________________________________________________

I confirm that my child would like to attend the 2025 Youth Ministry Trust Residential 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________________________

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________

Date: _______________________________________________________________________________
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